
  

 

 

 

 

A great weekend was had by all at ATDDEA’s first event 

for the year, the club training day. It was a marvellous 

turn out of enthusiastic and keen riders, both adults and 

teens!! Thank you all for participating and making the 

weekend such a success. A special thanks to those who 

helped to set up and pack up, our instructors Netta and Gayle, and our 

committee members who made it all happen.  

We look forward to seeing you all at our first (Official and Associate) 

competition for 2013 on the 20th and 21st April 2013. If you haven’t already 

received a program from the secretary via MailChimp please contact Esther or 

Victoria, see contact details below. Enjoy the photos!! 
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Esther: brooks@antmail.com.au 

Victoria: Victoria@huntdesign.com.au 

Visit: http://atddea.webs.com/ 

ROLE NAME 

PRESIDENT Victoria Hunt 

VICE-PRESIDENT Michael Sausman 

TREASURER Netta Stringer 

SECRETARY Esther Brooks 

ASSISTANT TRESURER Sarah McBride 

ASSISTANT SECRETARY Vacant 


